
RFQ Engineering Consultants 

 

Please note that this is a request for proposal.  No elaborate special presentation brochures are 

expected at this time.  Please limit to twenty-five (25) pages, not including resumes.  An 

evaluation of qualified firms will be undertaken following receipt of submittals (by December 

10, 2020 at 4:00 p.m. CDST.) Interviews may be required.  It is in the intent of the Kankakee 

Valley Airport Authority to enter into a retainer contract with a consultant for purpose of 

project Runway 16 end obstruction to be removed.  If you have any questions you may call Jeff 

Benoit, Airport Manager at 815-939-1422. 


